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Nance, Mark

From: Nance, Mark
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 3:33 PM
To: Miya Evans
Cc: David Hatchett; HOLLAND, BILL; Lang, Julie
Subject: RE: 2302 & 2400 Taylor Street, Ft. Wayne, Indiana // Second Request for Temporary 

Suspension of Certain VRP Work

Good Afternoon, 
 
The Indiana Department of Environmental Management (IDEM) is in receipt of your request for an additional sixty (60)-
day extension to resume normal sampling activities for Voluntary Remediation Program (VRP) Project #s 6080701, 
6080702, and 6180601 due to the current COVID-19 pandemic.  Your request for an extension is approved.  As a 
courtesy, IDEM requests that Valbruna Slater Steel Corporation (VSSC) and Fort Wayne Steel Corporation (FWSC) notify 
IDEM at least one week prior to restarting normal sampling activities associated with VRP Project #s 6080701, 6080702, 
and 6180601. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Coping with COVID-19: 
•Indiana State Dept. of Health (ISDH) COVID-19 Call Center: Call 877-826-0011 (open 24/7) 
•Anthem NurseLine: Call 800-337-4770 or visit the Anthem NurseLine online for a FREE symptom screening. 
Available to anyone with an Anthem health plan (this includes State of IN employees) 
•Anthem Employee Assistance Program (EAP): Available to ALL state employees and adults in household 
regardless of health plan participation. Call 800-223-7723 or visit anthemeap.com (enter State of Indiana) for 
crisis counseling, help finding child/elder care, legal/financial consultation and much more. 
 

 

 

Mark A. Nance 
Environmental Manager | VRP Section 
Remediation Services Branch | Office of Land Quality 
Indiana Department of Environmental Management  
 
(317) 233-7089 | MNance@idem.IN.gov  
 

  |    |    |   

 

From: Miya Evans <miya.evans@h2lawyers.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 10:45 AM 
To: Nance, Mark <MNance@idem.IN.gov> 
Cc: David Hatchett <david.hatchett@h2lawyers.com> 
Subject: 2302 & 2400 Taylor Street, Ft. Wayne, Indiana // Second Request for Temporary Suspension of Certain VRP 
Work 
 
**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from 
unknown senders or unexpected email. ****  

Please see attached.  If you have any questions, please contact David Hatchett at (317) 464-2621.  Thank you. 
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Miya K. Evans 
Hatchett & Hauck LLP 
150 West Market Street, Suite 200   |   Indianapolis, Indiana  46204-2814 
317.464.2625 (direct)   |   317.464.2629 (fax) 
miya.evans@h2lawyers.com  |   www.h2lawyers.com 
 
IRS CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE: We do not provide tax advice of any kind, and nothing associated with this email should be used to avoid any tax or penalty or promote, market or 
recommend any purchase, investment or other action.  CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This email and any attachments are for the exclusive and confidential use of the intended 
recipient(s).  We do not waive any legal privileges.  If you received this email in error, please promptly delete the email and all copies. 
 


